From: Alan Berks 
Sent: 09 October 2015 15:09
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 15/01693/F Mr and mrs Besterman

Dear Sirs

Ref the above application for Muddle Barn Farm, Sibford Gower

I am writing to voice my concerns about this application as it appears to be completely out of character with the area.

I have lived in Sibford Gower for over 20 years and enjoy walking our dogs in the surrounding countryside with its rolling hills and farmsteads.  The houses nestle in the valleys and against the hillsides, working well with the country that surrounds us.  A three storey mansion style Georgian designed house is out of scale and character with the whole area and sounds more applicable to Surrey or Cheshire rather than rural Oxfordshire.

I hope you take my concerns into account and refuse this application.

Yours faithfully

Catherine 

